Productivity Commission Re-Kingsford Smith Airport

Dear Sir

I believe Airport Corporation is looking for certain changes to their operations.

As it is, we have two flight paths over our property and to increase flights or extend time of operation would be a total nightmare and a health hazard.

At least under the Howard Government, there was more sharing of the burden – with other suburbs of Sydney taking some of the share of the fly-overs.

I attended a meeting at Hunters Hill Town Hall with the Airport Corporation Representative present. The claim those people are making, - should there be cross wind above 6 knots per hour, a more suitable flight path is to be taken. I accept that, **but** on sunny days with no wind, the planes just keep on rolling in and out.

I am just seeking a just solution to our problem.

Thank you for hearing me out.

Yours faithfully

C Bracun